
December 5, 2022 
 

Prime Data, LLC 
Attn:  John Robertson 
70380 Highway 21 Ste 2 #253 
Covington, Louisiana 70433-8128 
 

RE: Prime Data, LLC - Extension of Professional Services Agreement for General 
Programming and Consulting 

 
Dear Mr. Robertson: 
 

The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on  
December 5, 2022, approved an extension to the Professional Services Agreement  between the Baldwin 
County Commission and Prime Data, LLC for general programming and consulting services for an 
additional nine (9) months, from December 2022 to August 2023, at a total cost of $15,600.00.   
 
($6,000.00 for December 2022, and a reduced rate of $1,200.00 for each subsequent month, not to exceed 
36 months from the original effective date of November 2, 2021.) 
 

Please accept this letter as an extension to the original Professional Services Agreement.  Sign 
and return to this office attention Commission Administration Staff.  A fully executed copy of the 
Agreement will be returned to you for your files. 
 
 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me or 
Teddy J. Faust, Jr., Revenue Commissioner, at (251) 937-0264. 
  
      Sincerely, 
 
 
       
      CHARLES F. GRUBER, Chairman 
      Baldwin County Commission 
 
CONSULTANT:     COMMISSION: 
Prime Data, LLC     Baldwin County Commission 
By:____________________    By:_______________________ 
Name:__________________    Name: Charles F. Gruber  
Its: ____________________    Its: Chairman                                    
Date:___________________    Date:______________________ 
 
 
CG/jb Item GA3  
 
ENCLOSURE(S) 


